From: Michael Sproule

To: Umar Mahmood

Cc: Jason Marcus

Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment - Notice of Complete Application and Public Hearing Circulation (February 28,
2024)

Date: February 9, 2024 10:39:39 AM
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Alex McKenzie.msg

Hi Umar,

Thanks for passing this along and discussing this further. As mentioned, this would be better served
with the proponent dealing directly with Montgomery Industrial Services in relocating the street
light. | see noissues with this in moving it +/- 10" or so. I've attached Alex McKenzie’s vcard.

| would mention that the proponents site plan is incorrect in that the concrete sidewalk/existing curb
cut is missing the asphalt portion before it abuts the concrete curb — you can see this on the
attached image

Thank you,

Michael Sproule C.E.T.
Construction Works Project Manager | Public Works Services
Town of Newmarket | 905-953-5300 x2685 | MSproule@newmarket.ca

Note: Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your
scheduled working hours.

From: Umar Mahmood <umahmood @newmarket.ca>

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 3:17 PM

To: Michael Sproule <MSproule@newmarket.ca>; Jason Marcus <jmarcus@newmarket.ca>
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment - Notice of Complete Application and Public Hearing
Circulation (February 28, 2024)

Thank you Jason.

Michael, are you able to provide comment on 200 Vermont Street. Attaching the site plan and
pictures our Planner took on a site visit. The Street lamp is directly behind the proposed driveway
widening.

Thank you.

Regards,
Umar

Umar Mahmood
Planner COA & Cultural Heritage | Planning & Building Services
Town of Newmarket | 905-953-5300 x2458 | umahmood@newmarket.ca
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Alex McKenzie



Alex McKenzie
GTA Streetlight Maintenance Foreman
Montgomery Industrial Services
Mobile- 647-462-2944







